
CALIFORNIA, 30TH DISTRIcT CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

April 30, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting flrnding for Restoring Land to Reduce Fire Risk in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Tree People, Inc, located at 12601 Mulholland
Drive. Beverly Hills, CA, 90210.

The funding would be used for restoring land to reduce fire risk at Aliso Canyon and OMelveny
Park. The northern end of the Aliso Canyon wash was impacted by the Sesnon Fire in 2008.
Aliso Canyon and OMelveny Park were both impacted by the Saddleride Fire in October of
2019.

I certif’ that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
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Sincerely,

Member of Congress
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